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Dear Parents, 

I hope this message finds you well. As we approach the end of the current academic year, we 

would like to inform you about some important dates and events. 

The last working day for students of Grade 5 (2024-25) for this academic year will be on April 

9th, 2025. Please ensure that your child attends school on this day as we will be wrapping up 

the academic year and conducting some final activities. 

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting the Parent Orientation Program for Grade 

6 (2025-26) on April 26th, 2025 (10:30 am to 11:15 am). This program is designed to provide 

you with an overview of the new programs and initiatives that we will be implementing for 

the next academic year. It is important for parents to attend this orientation to understand 

the changes and improvements that will be taking place.  

We highly encourage all parents to mark their calendars for the Parent Orientation Program. 

Your participation and support are crucial as we work together to create the best possible 

learning environment for our students. 

The final PTM will be on April 26th, 2025. 

School re-opens for all the students on June 2nd, 2025. 

Books and uniforms will be available in the school as per the below schedule: 

Slot 1: 25th April to 29th April – Timings: 09:30 am to 02:30 pm 

Slot 2: 31st May to 8th June - Timings: 09:30 am to 02:30 pm 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 


